Friends of Coopers Crossing Society Meeting

September 14, 2020

Meeting called to order at 8:25pm

Present — Todd H, Rachelle P, lillian I, Joanne K, Keely B, Kara R, Bobbi-Jo D, Kara
M, Jenn M, James S, Rosanna S

Resignation

Bobbi Jo resigns as Society President

Nominations/Position Voting

Bobbi-Jo D. motioned to name Kara R. as president of Society. This was seconded
by Kara M. The vote was unanimous.

Bobbi-Jo D. motioned Keely B. as vice president, this was seconded by Jenn M.
The vote was unanimous.

Keely B. motioned to name Kara M. secretary; Rosanna S seconded this motion.
The vote was unanimous.

Keely B. motioned to name James S treasurer; seconded by Bobbi Jo D.

Keely B. motioned to name Alicia C. as communications officer, Jenn M seconded.
The vote was unanimous.

Keely B. motioned to name Bobbi-Jo D. as fundraising coordinator, Jenn M
seconded. The vote was unanimous.

Financial Update

James S. went over our budget, and our projected numbers based on fundraisers
from past years. To be adjusted based on which fundraisers we can run this year.



A motion was made by Keely B. to keep the funds available for teachers to submit
individual classroom requests for the Society’s approval for the 2020-2021 school
year. This was seconded by Bobbi-Jo D. The vote was unanimous.

Fundraising Update

Bobbi-Jo is researching which fundraisers can be done this year with online
purchasing only. Ideas include GFS meat fundraiser, Little Caesars, Coco Brooks,
Purdy’s, and Mom’s Pantry. There was also a suggestion from lJillian I. regarding a
water bottle fundraiser. She will be forwarding this information to Bobbi-Jo D.

A motion was made to start the process for the meat fundraiser through GFS by
Keely B. This was seconded by Jenn M. The vote was unanimous.

Bottle Mondays will commence as of September 21°. Other dates TBD.

Todd is checking with the new manager of Save On Foods to see if we are still able
to submit receipts for reimbursement.

The Christmas Market, as well as all other in-school events will be cancelled until
further notice due to the pandemic.

Motion for Teacher Appreciation

A motion was made to use $500 for teacher appreciation. This was motioned by
Jenn M. Seconded by Bobbi-Jo D. The vote was unanimous.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:13pm.



